
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

    Premier Strategies, Inc. Supports Local Pantries During Pandemic 

  

Brooklyn, NY (May 13, 2020) - Premier Strategies, Inc. is proud to announce our recent 
partnership with the New York State Department of Agriculture and Markets and Brooklyn 
based community activist, Wally Alvarado. This partnership will help to supply food banks 
across Red Hook and Sunset Park, Brooklyn fresh produce and food locally sourced from 
within New York State to help feed thousands of Brooklyn residents currently struggling during 
the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Since partnering in early May, through the efforts of Premier Strategies, Inc., Wally Alvarado, 
and the NYS Department of Agriculture and Markets, food banks within these Brooklyn 
communities have been able to feed over 5,000 residents.  

Community activist Wally Alvarado had this to say of the recent partnership, 

“As the COVID-19 crisis persists, we will continue our efforts within Brooklyn and look to 
expand to into neighboring districts and other boroughs to help New Yorkers get the support 
and assistance they desperately need. Working alongside Premier and the Dept. of Agriculture, 
I have no doubt we will get the job done.” 

Premier Strategies will continue our partnership efforts to assist New York City during this 
challenging time. 

For more information, contact Premier Strategies: info@PremierStrategiesInc.com or the 
public relations team of Wally Alvarado: AlvaradoforNewYork@gmail.com 
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